
Submitter: Aaron Huitt 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB422 

Lane splitting should be legal. Allow motorcycles to travel safely when traffic is at its 

worst. Ease congestion without creating more of it. It just makes sense. Just because 

you are scared of it or don’t understand It doesn’t mean that you should block it for 

those who do. as the climate continues to warm in Oregon, motorcycles are going to 

be more and more valuable to ease congestion. Allow us to help you legislate safety 

and progressiveness on the roads.  


